
Hi Elizabeth,
 
I am responding to a notice for “Certificate of Appropriateness” on April 26, 2020.  Please advise me
on how I might participate in the meeting. I am not opposing the request, but would appreciate
more information.
 
Thanks,
 
Brenda Malik, President
Rogers-Washington-Holy Cross Historic Neighborhood




